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Christmas 
Hanukkah Begins 
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Boxing Day (Canada) 
Kwanzaa Begins 
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New Year’s Eve 

 

 

        
2:30- Refuge Nation 
Church

 
 

10:00-Coffee & Chat 
 
2:00-Movie Day 
 
4:00-5:00- Independent 
Activities 
 
 
 

10:30-Hydration Hour 
 
 
2:30-Resident Council 
 

 

10:00-Coffee & 
Conversation 
10:30-Mr. Reaves with Chair 
Exercise

 
2:00-Bingo 
 

10:30- Hydration Hour 
 
2:00-Christmas Craft 

 

10:00-Coffee & Chat 
 
2:00-Birthday Social w/Mr. 
Teller 

 
 

Daily Activities are 
subject to change upon 
short notice TV Worship 
service-All AM Various 
channels. 
12:30: American Heritage 
Girls (Singing Christmas 
Carols) 
 

 

10:00-Coffee & Chat 
 
2:00- Movie Day with Popcorn 

 

10:30-Hydration Hour 
 
2:30- Christmas Craft 

 
 

10:00-Coffee & 
Conversation 
10:30-Mr. Reaves with Chair 
Exercise  
2:30-Ebenezer Baptist 
Church

 
 

10:30- Hydration Hour 
11:00- MC Jackson Gospel 
Music 
 
2:00 Bingo 
 
4:00-5:00-Independent 
Activities 
 
 

10:00-Coffee &Chat 
 
      ~~Coco Day~~ 
2:00-Mr. Rich Ridolfino 
 Christmas Music Concert 

 
 

Daily Activities are 
subject to change upon 
short notice TV Worship 
service-All AM Various 
channels 

9-10am- Coffee & 
Conversation  
10:30-Hour of Christmas 
Bingo 

 

10:00-Coffee & Chat 
10:30-Faith Deliverance 
Church 
2:00-Decorate Christmas 
Ornaments 

 

10:30-Hydration Hour 
           (Grinch Punch) 
 
2:00-Let’s decorate Christmas 
cookies & cupcakes 

 
  

10:00-Coffee & 
Conversation with 
Christmas Trivia 
1:30 Christmas Jubilee 
Parade 
2:30-Movie Day with 
Popcorn 
~~This Christmas~~ 
 

10:30- Hydration Hour 
     ~~Berry Punch~~ 
11:00-Christmas Jubilee 
Coco Bar 
 
2:00-Christmas Jubilee sing 
along 
4:00-5:00- Independent 
Activities 
 

10:00-Coffee & Chat         
1:30-Jack Frost Christmas 
Party 
    ~~Ugly Sweater Day~~ 
Santa will be here 1:30-3:30 

 

10:30- Elder Lucas with 
Kingdom Ministries 

Daily Activities are 
subject to change upon 
short notice TV Worship 
service-All AM Various 
channels 

2:00-Word of Love 
Ministries with Tracey DE 
Brew

 
 

10:00-Coffee & Chat 
2:00- Movie Day 
     ~Jack Frost~ 
4:00-5:00- Independent 

Activities 

 
 

10:30-Hydration Hour 
 
2:00- Bingo 

  

10:30- Hydration Hour 
2:00- Coloring Hour & 
Reflecting over 2024 
 
4:00-5:00- Independent 
Activities 
 
 

10:00-Coffee &Chat 
 
2:00-Pokeno Game Day 

 

Daily Activities are 
subject to change upon 
short notice TV Worship 
service-All AM Various 
channels 
2:00-Bethel Baptist Church 

  
2:30- Elder Pettaway 
Park Place Baptist church 
 
 

 

10:00-Coffee & Chat 
2:00-Bingo 
4:00-5:00- Independent 

Activities 

 
 

10:30-Hydration Hour 
 
2:00-Extra Bingo 

 

 
 
 
                            
                              Director of Activities Shawn Hill 
                              Activity Assistant Aida Davila  

 


